
Cherokee Public Library 

Library Board Meeting 

June 4, 2025 

Board meeting was called to order with the following members present: Jomi Anderson, 
Deb Hankens, Lisa Perrin, Darla Struck, Loretta Barrett, Linda Burkhart, Jonathan 
Riggert, and Tyler Puettmann. 

Board consensus approved the minutes from the May meeting Darla/Deb. A motion was 
made by Linda/Jonathan and passed to approve the bills. The monthly budget review 
was passed around by trustees and discussed. 

Correspondence this month included emails and letters regarding grant programming 
and funding which is being discontinued.  

In education Tyler shared updates from the state library which will take effect later in the 
summer into fall. 

In new business the appointed Jomi as board president and Deb as board vice-
president Jonathan/Linda. The board discussed the statement of concern policy and 
talked procedurally how the process for that would take place as a refresher for board 
members Linda/Darla. The reference policy was reviewed and approved Jonathan/Deb.    

For librarian reports, Tyler reported statistics and shared stories from patrons. Tyler 
shared early statistics from summer reading as well as ebook usage on Libby, 
suggesting that it may be beneficial to allocate additional money for that collection. 

A motion was made and the meeting was adjourned. The next meeting is Wednesday, 
July 2nd.  


